Phi Delta Chi Alpha Sigma Alumni Association



post-Script



Volume 21 Issue 1 April 2017

In This Issue

Alpha Sigma Formal Information

PDC Memorial Scholarship Award

Phi Delta Chi Continuing Education Fund

PDC 5K Walk/Run







Alpha Sigma Chapter 2017 Spring Formal

The collegiate chapter is hosting it's annual spring formal at **Rockit** on **April 7th**. The chapter as in the past welcomes alumni to the event (6PM to 10PM) (\$85/person) The \$85 dollars will include dinner and bar service. Rockit is located at 22 W Hubbard St, Chicago. If you are interested in attending please contact Brother John Kye the Worthy Alumni Liaison at: alumni.alphasigma.pdc@gmail.com
As of now, the menu includes:

- Passed Appetizers (from 6 pm to 7 pm): Bruschetta, Zucchini Fritters, and Sliders
- Dinner (starts at 7 pm): Baja Quinoa Salad, Red Skin Mashed Potatoes, Sauteed Brussels Sprouts, Lemon Chicken, and Salmon
- Passed Desserts (starts at 9 pm): Warm Doughnut Holes
- Vegetarian and Gluten Free options available

Due to the late notice of this event the deadline for registration has been extended to alumni brothers and guests.

 http://rockitbarandgrill.com/

Alpha Sigma Chapter - Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship Tuesday Evening April 4th, 2017 5:30 PM - 8:00 PM

The scholarship is presented annually to a third year pharmacy student entering the last year of Pharmacy school who has demonstrated leadership in the fraternity, community outreach programs and other student organizations. Our Alumni Association recognizes the importance of this involvement as students go on to their future careers in pharmacy.

This endowment is supplemented by ongoing contributions from our Phi Delta Chi Alumni. For those wishing to donate to the PDC Memorial Scholarship Fund at the University of Illinois, please click on the link below. Then in the box indicated as "other" type:

Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship Fund# 772143 All donations are tax deductible.

Thank You......the PDC Alumni Association! https://pharmacy.uic.edu/sites/default/files/onlinegiving.html

NOTE: The first presentation of the Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship took place at the College of Pharmacy, March - 2004



On Sunday, April 23, 2017, the University of Illinois College of Pharmacy Alpha Sigma chapter of Phi Delta Chi will be hosting its 5th annual 5K Walk/Run benefiting St. Jude Children's Research Hospital. Walkers and runners will join together to participate in this family friendly event along the lakefront trail at Montrose Harbor. The race begins at 8:00 AM at 601 W. Montrose Ave.

If interested, more information and registration online at: https://pdc5k.splashthat.com/

Your Alpha Sigma Brothers invite you to join them in raising funds and awareness for childhood cancer. St. Jude Children's Research Hospital is the world's premier research center for children with cancer and other catastrophic diseases. The hospital's daily operating costs are more than \$1.8 million, which are primarily covered by public contributions.

St. Jude freely shares its research findings with medical communities around the world, and families are never asked to pay.

Your dues and donations help us to fund the PDC Memorial Scholarship Fund and the PDC Continuing Education Fund. We are also able to help our Collegiate Brothers with travel expenses to National Phi Delta Chi events and other professional meetings.

If you know of any fellow Brothers who are not getting this newsletter, please feel free to pass this newsletter along so we can continue to grow and continue to be the leading Alumni Chapter of Phi Delta Chi!

Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Membership Form 2017-2018 (Print and mail or pay dues online)

(Finit and man of pay dues offine)	
Name of Alum:	
Chapter:	Year of Graduation:
City, State, Zip Code:	
E-mail:	Phone (optional):
Area of Pharmacy Practice:	
	Association - Alpha Sigma Chapter (enter amount): \$ ne 1 st to May 31 st) are \$20 per alum.

Dues can be paid by check, money order, and **now online** at: www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm

Please make all payments out to: Phi Delta Chi Alumni Association Mail payments to: Anita Staron - 10620 Grandview Drive - Palos Park, IL. 60464 Alumni Brothers from all regions are welcome to join our Alumni Association!